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Item No. Page No.

1. APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE

2. MINUTES OF LAST MEETING 
 

1 - 7

3. PRESENTATION PUBLIC CONSULTATION OUTCOMES 
AROUND THE CREATION OF A 'HEALTH HUB' DELIVERING 
SOME OUTPATIENT HOSPITAL SERVICES FROM 
RUNCORN SHOPPING CITY - CARL MACKIE

8 - 10

4. AMENDMENT TO THE ONE HALTON HEALTH AND 
WELLBEING STRATEGY 2017-2022 IN THE CONTEXT OF 
THE GLOBAL COVID-19 PANDEMIC

11 - 34

5. LILYCROSS CARE CENTRE 35 - 38

6. BUILDING BACK BETTER - ENSURING PEOPLE GET THE 
RIGHT INTERVENTION, IN THE RIGHT PLACE, AT THE 
RIGHT TIME'

39 - 47

7. DOMICILIARY CARE IN HALTON: PROGRESS- 
PRESENTATION

48 - 63

8. ONE HALTON ICP RECOMMENDATIONS 64 - 92

9. PHARMACEUTICAL NEEDS ASSESSMENT 93 - 98

10.PUBLIC HEALTH RESPONSE TO COVID-19 99 - 100

11.PUBLIC HEALTH ANNUAL REPORT 2020/21 
PRESENTATION - EILEEN O'MEARA 

 
The Board will receive a presentation from the Director of Public 
Health, Eileen O’Meara, on the Public Health Annual Report 
2020/21.

A copy of the Report can be viewed using the link below:

https://report.haltonbc.info/phar2020/index.html


